Breaking News! A resolution was passed making June officially SCLERODERMA AWARENESS MONTH for the entire United States!  We will have to have this introduced again each year.  This will happen again in May 2018.

We also have a new scleroderma bill that has been introduced in the U.S. Senate and we're asking Senators to co-sponsor it this year. We have until the end of the year to get as many co-sponsors as we can! If you'd like to help with this type of work, email info@sfohio.org ! All you need to be able to do is tell them your own story of why this is important to you.  More information about the bill will be provided soon!

[bookmark: _GoBack]We’re waiting to see if the appropriations bill will be passed for the Department of Defense Peer-Reviewed Medical Research Program.  Scleroderma is on the list of conditions to be studied if this gets passed.
